DPS 2021 SBH Safety Grant $161,675

This Ordinance will allow for the purchase of guardrail via 100% grant funds

Streets, Bridges & Harbor successfully applied for and received safety funds in the
amount of $161,675 for the purchase of guardrail and guardrail attenuators (end sections)

Guardrail and guardrail attenuators will be placed at piers of railroad overpasses

Overpasses include those over Central Avenue, Detroit Avenue, Fearing Boulevard, and
East Broadway

Current guardrail devices at these locations have either been crashed into and need to be
replaced, or they are obsolete and need to be replaced



